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Comic Relief 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating Comic Relief on Friday, 21st
March! This is a fantastic opportunity for students to have fun while raising money for
a great cause.

On the day, students are encouraged to wear something red along with their own
clothes instead of school uniform. To take part, we kindly ask for a donation of £1 or
more, which can be made via Parent Pay unique link below.
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=18223

As part of the fun, we are also holding a KS2 and KS3 joke competition to find the
best joke! Students can submit their funniest jokes to Mr Rowley, which will be
judged by their peers. The closing date for joke entries is Monday, 17th March.
There will be a prize in each category.

Thank you for your support in making this event a success—we look forward to a
day filled with humour and thought for others!

| would also remind you that this is the day that school closes at 2:00pm.
Best wishes,
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Michelle Burrington
Headteacher
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